
April 4, 2023

Dear HomeTech Senior Families,

If your senior student has applied to attend Butte College for the Fall 2023 Semester, please
consider having him/her participate in Butte College’s “Reg2Go Orientation.” HomeTech’s
counseling department will be coordinating interested students to attend, supervised by
HomeTech Staff. Here are the details:

When: Thursday, April 27th, 2023 from 9:00 am to 1:25 pm.

Where: Butte CollegeMain Campus at 3536 Butte Campus Drive, Oroville

Who Should Attend: Senior high school students who applied to attend Butte College
for the Fall 2023 Semester and who plan to attend Butte College.

What will happen at Reg2Go Orientation:

● Students will take a campus tour.
● Students will learn about campus resources.
● Students will prepare for their Butte College counseling appointment and

more.
● *Lunch: Students will either need to bring their own lunch, or lunch can be

purchased from the campus dining services.

Please let me know if your senior plans to attend Reg2Go Orientation byMonday, April 24th.
HomeTech must provide a list of participating students to Butte College prior to the Orientation.
I can be reached at aseher@hometech.org or 872-1171x15.

I look forward to helping your student prepare for their next step after graduation!

Regards,

Aquina Seher
School Counselor


